

St Ives Infant School

Trenwith Burrows

St Ives

Cornwall

TR26 1DH

Tel: 01736 796628 Fax: 01736 797496

E Mail: secretary@st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk

14 February 2019

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

I am pleased to inform you that following a successful recruitment process Mrs Leisa Farrar has been appointed as the new Headteacher of St Ives Infant School and will commence her post from 1st September 2019. Mrs Farrar is currently a Deputy Headteacher in West Yorkshire.

We believe we have made a very strong appointment and that Mrs Farrar will bring experience, enthusiasm and a passion for children's education to her new role and will build on the strong foundations that are already established within the school.

We look forward to welcoming Leisa to our school and community and wish her every success as our new headteacher.

Yours sincerely

Dawn Stevens (Chair of Governors)